
  

 
  

 

Starting the new school year can be a very daunting experience. Will I like my class? Will  
the work be too hard? Will anyone be mean to me? - And that’s just what the staff think!  

g  We asked two of our new year 6 children to tell us their thoughts and feelings about startin 
a very important year in their school career. After 3 days, here’s Izzi and Lilly to share how  
its going.  

a  When we first started Year 6, we were extremely excited! Everyone was happy working as  
team and communicating together.  Some people were nervous; others were calm but  
enthusiastic.  

s  The vibe in class is relaxed, perfect and quite silent. We were terrified; terrified because lot 
of us thought it would be a lot more full-on and strict but in the last few days we have  

  become used to Year 6 and we enjoy it a lot! The team are so happy and a lot more mature 
in their new year.  

It’s been a great start for all our new classes this first week - staff, children and governors  
are all looking forward to what promises to be a fantastic year at Charlestown.  

   

 

  

 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
    

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



AUTUMN TERM  7 SEPTEMBER 2018 

“Oh do stop ‘Twittering’ on…”   

With the start of a new school year, I am sure that you will want to follow the Twitter account for the new year 

group of your child. We will continue to Tweet about the learning which takes place in Teams, along with any 

visits or visitors, special days in school and much more. 

  

You to follow us at: 

@Charlestown_HT Mrs Starkey 

@Charlestown_DHT Mr Ball 

@Charlestown_Nur Nursery 1 and Nursery 2 Mrs Smith / Mrs McCormick 

@Charlestown_Rec Reception 1 and Reception 2 Miss Wright / Miss Pether 

@Charlestown_Y1 Team 1 and Team 2 Miss Sewart / Mrs Stocks 

@Charlestown_Y2 Team 3 and Team 4 Miss Francis / Miss Marsden 

@Charlestown_Y3 Team 5 and Team 6 Mrs Ingram / Miss Capstick 

@Charlestown_Y4 Team 7 and Team 8 Miss Shepherd / Miss Wilson 

@Charlestown_Y5 Team 9 and Team 10 Miss Boocker / Miss Collom 

@Charlestown_Y6 Team 11 and Team 12 Mr Armstrong / Mrs Haigh 

@CharlestownSTEM Computing and Science Mr Higginbotham / Mrs Wilson 

@Charlestown_Spo News, updates and events from our Sports teams. 

  

Please make sure that your own Twitter account is suitable for school use, including profile pictures and the 

things you are saying or discussing using this Social Media platform.  Please also remember that Twitter is not 

to be used by the children, as users need to be 13 years old with parental permission or 18 years old. Children 

seen to be following school Twitter accounts or to be having a Twitter account, will be reported to Twitter and 

may be subject to the consequences laid out in the ‘School Acceptable Usage Policy’ which all children in Teams 

3 to 12 have previously signed, which could include being unable to use the School's technology, including the 

internet. 

  

All of the Charlestown team look forward to Tweeting and we hope that you will enjoy following our learning 

journey with us. 

AND FINALLY…  

Our ‘and finally…’ this week comes from a truly great and inspiring man, the late, great, 

Nelson Mandela.  



“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the 

world.” What more can be said than that…? Have a great weekend everyone!  

 2 


